
 

 

 

BOARD AND COMMITTEE MEETINGS CANCELLED 
 

The Southeastern Colorado Water Conservancy District has 
postponed Board and Committee meetings until further 
notice because of the coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19). 

The Centers for Disease Control has issued guidelines to 
postpone or cancel in-person gatherings for the next 8 weeks. 

In order to prevent the spread of COVID-19, Board President 
Bill Long is postponing the March District and Enterprise 
Board meetings, the Finance Committee meeting and the 
Arkansas Valley Conduit Committee meeting scheduled for 
Thursday, March 19, 2020. 

We will provide information about the status of the April 
Committee and Board meetings as those dates near. 

The Executive Committee will have a conference call at 10 
a.m. Thursday, March 19, 2020, for actions requiring Board 
approval. Future conference calls will be scheduled as 
necessary. 

 


